
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
LAGRANGE COUNTY REGIONAL UTILITY DISTRICT

SALE OF REAL PROPERTY CONDUCTED BY AUCTION 

The LaGrange County Regional Utility District (the “District”) will hold a public hearing 
at 3:00 pm on Tuesday, October 17, 2023.

The purpose of the hearing is to approve of the sale of real property conducted by auction 
on September 26, 2023.  There will be the opportunity for questions and comments from the 
public during this hearing.

  


